
     

       

         

        

           

  

         

         

 School Council Minutes Friday 26th September 2025

1. Everyone received a  School Council badge. Congratulations! ​

2. Sarah from   Westmorland and Furness Council told us about a new

SEND Council with  young people from other schools.   Ask your teacher if

you would like a letter about it. Also... progress towards inclusion for

SEND in  Sports Clubs.

3.   Lots of ideas! Including... a kindness campaign, an outdoor event, and

fundraising ideas for blue tooth speakers and improving Tom's Shed.
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